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Recent Initiatives and News 

Greetings and salutations from the 2019-2020 Student Government Association, 

The Level Up Administration hopes that your summer break is going well! We are excited to inform 

you of what we have been working on during the months of April, May and June: 

Policy Reform/ Initiatives 

● Represented Lincoln University with President Dr. Allen at the Harrisburg State Capitol 

for “Advocacy Day” 

● Launched the official seal of the 2019-2020 Student Government Association 

● Assisted and led the chartering of National Association for the Advandcement of 

Colored People (NAACP): Lincoln University of PA chapter. 

● Began working on the revamping of the Student Senate 

● Created a new initiative: The Student Advocacy Plan 

Social Action/ Advocacy 

● Partnered with JP Morgan Chase to collect sign ups from students to take the 

Currency Conversations pledge to save money 

● Attended the annual NASAP Student Leadership Institute in Savannah, GA from May 

31- June 3 to further our understanding of the social and  professional aspects of 

governing our student body 

● Established Student Senate social media pages (Instagram and Twitter) so that our 

legislative branch is engaged on various platforms 

● Launched the 2019-2020 Homecoming Survey 

Stay tuned for the August 2019 issue! If you have any questions, comments, or concerns, please visit 

the SGA office or email us at sga@lincoln.edu. 

 


